
From: bridget.cummings@hotmail.com <webmaster@puc.state.oh.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 3:24 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

^_ 

Submitted: Jan 23,2017 3:24 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Comment 1 ^?^ ,:!; 
TITLE: Mrs. ^^ : ; "^_ '^: 
FIRST_NAME: Bridget C'-' 5a - . 
LAST_NAME: cummings O ^ '̂  ^ 
EMAIL: bridget.cummings@hotmail.com <^ 
PHONE_NUMBER: 5134170608 
ALTERNATtVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 5134170608 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 6061 Johnson st 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Cincinnati 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 45243 
COUNTY: Hamilton 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-025 3-G A-BTX 
COMMENTS: I wish to file a formal complaint regarding the new proposed Duke Energy pipeline. The newest pipeline 
route will be 342 feet from my house in Madeira . The previous route took the pipeline across Kenwood Country Club 
along 1-71. Now the route has changed to come up and route around the country club along the southern and eastern 
sides. I purchased this house 5 years ago along the southern edge of the country club. We have completely remodeled 
this house and pay substantial taxes to live in Madeira. It is totally unacceptable and ludicrous to me to have this gas 
line routed around the country club instead of following 1-71 further away from our homes and families. Ultimately 1 
am completely opposed to the pipeline running through any areas of Madeira. I am completely apposed to it running 
342 feet from us thus affecting our safety and property values. 
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